
It is with a heavy heart that we bid farewell to a kind hearted, dedicated, and faithful minister of 
God.  Bishop James Leggett was after God’s own heart and was truly a blessing to everyone around 
him. It is a hard time for the people Bishop James has left behind, but I pray that you know that 
God was pleased with his ministry and in His right time, welcomed Bishop James into His arms. We 
pray that God will comfort and strengthen the family in this time of grief. Our deepest condolences 
to Sis Clara and the extended family members from New Life AG church, Chennai and Assemblies 
of God of India. 
  
Blessings, 
Rev. D Mohan 
General Superintendent- AG India 
Vice Chairman - WAGF 
 

 

 


